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Congratulations, you’re a Bobcat now! 
We are so excited to welcome you to the Bobcat Family! Over the next few months, BASIS 
Independent Silicon Valley will be closing out the 2021 - 2022 School Year, hosting onsite 
and online summer courses, and preparing for fall 2022. Below is an outline of what you can 
expect and be prepping for until you join us on the first day of school, Wednesday, August 17, 
2022! 

 
April 
Communications  
svl.newsletter@basisindependent.com 
ParentSquare – Parents are enrolled into ParentSquare, a parent portal we use for 
community wide communication between the school and parents. ParentSquare is also 
where you will make tuition payments (see below). 
 
Operations 
svl.ops@basisindependent.com 
BIPP (BASIS Independent Payment Portal) - Accounts will be processed for Parents to 
begin making their first tuition payment and accessed in ParentSquare. The first tuition 
payment is due May 1, 2022.  
 
School Registrar 
svl.registrar@basisindependent.com 
Immunizations – Parents should begin working on submitting their child’s most up-to-date 
immunization records. These records must be submitted before a student can attend 
school. 
 

Summer Programs 
svl.summer@basisindependent.com 
Summer Programs Registration – If you have not already, take a quick look at the Summer 
Programs we are offering onsite and online and register your student if interested. These 
programs range from enrichment to for-credit courses. 

 

May 
  Operations  
  svl.ops@basisindependent.com 

Tuition – First tuition payment for the 2022 - 2023 school year is due on May 1, 2022.  
 
 

June 
  Communications  

svl.newsletter@basisindependent.com 
School Newsletter and ParentSquare – Parents will be sent the June Summer Mailer and 
continue to receive updates in ParentSquare. 
 
Summer Programs  
svl.summer@basisindependent.com 
Summer Programs Begin – Onsite and online summer programs begin. 
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Student Affairs  
svl.studentaffairs@basisindependent.com 
Jumpstart Packets – Families will be sent Jumpstart Packets for course descriptions, summer 
to-dos, and suggested summer reading lists. 

 
 

July 
Academic Programs  
svl.academicprograms@basisindependent.com 
First Day Forms – Parents are sent important electronic forms to be completed before the first 
day of school. These include Emergency Contact Information, Student Medical Information, 
and the School Guidebook. 
Final Schedules Released – Students will receive their 2022 - 2023 schedules. 

 
Communications  
svl.newsletter@basisindependent.com 
School Newsletter and ParentSquare – Parents will be sent the July Summer Mailer and 
continue to receive updates in ParentSquare. 
 
Operations  
svl.ops@basisindependent.com 
My Green Lunch – Parents can begin to register their student for hot lunch service. 
Textbook List – Textbook information for 2022 – 2023 courses will be released. 

 
 

August 
  Auxiliary Programs  

svl.auxiliary@basisindependent.com 
Picture Day – Parents will receive information regarding their student’s first Picture Day at 
BISV! 
 
Communications  
svl.newsletter@basisindependent.com 
School Newsletter and ParentSquare – Parents will be sent the August Summer Mailer and 
continue to receive updates in ParentSquare. 
Supply List – Families will receive a general supply list for grades. Specific supplies needed per 
class are provided the first week of school in a teacher’s syllabi.  
 
Operations  
svl.ops@basisindependent.com 
Back to School Event – Families will be invited to attend our Back to School event. More details 
will be shared with families as we get closer to this event.  
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